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The first seminar on winter holiday
Obtaining  and  gaining  a  certain  knowledge  is  a  permanent  benefit.  The  importance  of  seminars  on  this
subject matters. In accordance with the letter of the Ministry of Higher and Secondary Special Education of
the  Republic  of  Uzbekistan  ,  all  the  staff  and  professor-teachers  have  started  to  organize  seminars  on
"Modern  trends  in  the  development  of  higher  education:  international  experience  and  practice  in
Uzbekistan" during winter holidays.

 

At the seminar held on January 5 in our institute, attention was paid to key issues related to tax policy.
Initially,  Dadakhon  Hodjaev,  Acting  Head  of  the  Educational  and  Methodological  Department  of  the
Institute spoke. It is a model of innovation-institutional cooperation between higher education institutions,
higher  education,  science and industry,  developed by the Ministry  of  Higher  and Secondary Special
Education,  normative  documents,  normative-legal  base,  number  of  higher  education  institutions  and
admissions quota,  ,  Uzbek-Russian educational  forum, international  experience: innovative ecosystem
development of  higher education,  development of  professional  skills  of  professors and teachers,  the
National rating system and its presentation program.

 

Then the chief accountant of our institute Ilhom Hasanov gave a widespread understanding of the monthly
salary.  Then the invited tax consultant  was invited to  the platform.  Asror  Valiyev,  head of  the Tax
Administration Department of the Tax Committee of the Academy of Taxes of the Republic of Uzbekistan
made a presentation on "Tax Service - a reliable partner of fair taxpayers".

 

They said they were paying off the wages of the citizens, and the 8% insurance premium was canceled.
Then, the participants discussed in detail the changes in tax rates, income tax, property tax, land tax,
taxation, taxation legislation, assistance to accounting entrepreneurials, electronic invoices, preparation
and submission of reports. They clarified some issues by answering the questions of the institute staff as
specialists in the field.
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